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SUBJECT: Industry response to draft safety evaluation of EPRI report MRP-227-Revision 1-A 

Dear Sir: 

EPRI is in receipt of the NRC’s draft safety evaluation (SE) report transmitted by email on 5/14/2020 

(ML20127H293).  The NRC staff requested that EPRI review this draft SE for accuracy, clarity, and 

proprietary information.  The PWR utility industry representatives have confirmed that the draft SE 

contains no proprietary information.  Furthermore, the industry representatives have no comments to this 

draft SE. 

EPRI appreciates the continued dialogue with NRC staff associated with materials aging management. 

If there are any concerns or questions, please contact the undersigned. 

Sincerely,  

Chris Koehler, Xcel Energy  Brian Burgos, Sr. Program Manager 

MRP Research Integration Committee Chair EPRI-MRP 

Cc: MRP RIC Members 


